
I  oppose bill HB3063. 
 
As vaccine injury is very real and grossly under-reported, I'm not willing to take the risk with my 
healthy children. According to CDC one in fifty-nine children were diagnosed with autism in 
2018. Did you know schools in Oregon are already dealing with high disability rates with an 
increased number of students with autism increasing by almost 15 percent per year? The ones 
with mental health needs are growing by more than five percent? The number of special 
education graduates is falling, leaving teachers and untrained staff to support this trend 
mention above. Please see this attachment for more information:  

https://education.nsw.gov.au/teaching-and-learning/disability-learning-and-support/our-
disability-strategy/media/documents/disability-strategy-2019-online.pdf 

By doing a one-size-fits-all vaccine mandate without any concerns for the individual genetic 
make-up will make the vaccine injury rates keep climbing making the educational system suffer 
even greater when these children have to attend school. Homeschooling is not always an option 
and even less so if one has an injured child.  

Please oppose this bill. 
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